VOLUME 3

Y'Alexia's
Insight

July Update

Hello Division 1!

| know under the circumstances everything is a little
confusing as we are working around COVID-19, trying to
get back into the swing of things. | want to still advise you
to be safe! As we know summer will be soon ending and
we want to make sure we are ready for the academic year
ahead! During this time it is best to stay healthy and

continue to persevere by getting out into the community!

To that point, | will be emailing Division 1 regarding all
of the upcoming opportunities and a new form of
communication! July 13th | will be emailing Division with
more details of what is attached with the newsletter!

REMEMBER:
| am always here for anything!! Contact me through email
yalexia@ktkey.org or @ktkeydivl Instagram



